ExCo Non-official Members congratulate
Chan Ho-yuen on winning medal at Paris
Paralympics

The following is issued on behalf of the Executive Council Secretariat:

Non-official Members of the Executive Council (ExCo Non-official
Members) today (September 3) expressed their warmest congratulations to Hong
Kong athlete Chan Ho-yuen for winning a silver medal in the Badminton Men's
Singles WH2 event at the 2024 Paris Paralympic Games. They also expressed
their heartfelt gratitude to Chan's coaches and the badminton team.

The Convenor of ExCo Non-official Members, Mrs Regina Ip, said, "Chan
Ho-yuen, with his great determination and perseverance, has worked hard to
achieve breakthroughs over the years. After winning a bronze medal at the
2020 Tokyo Paralympic Games, he took another step forward by capturing a
silver medal in this year's Games. His outstanding performance demonstrated
the striving spirit of Hong Kong athletes. We are proud of his achievement."

ExCo Non-official Members hope that the Hong Kong, China Delegation will
continue to shine in the Paralympic Games.
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